
 

 

 

 
 
 
November 29, 2024 
 
 
RE: Broderick Road – Road Rehabilitation 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
 
The Town of LaSalle is writing to inform you of the upcoming construction project in your area that will 
involve the rehabilitation of Broderick Road. The project will begin in the summer of 2025 and is 
expected to be completed within a month. This notice services to provide you with early awareness of 
the work that will be carried out and its potential impacts to the surrounding area. 
 
Project Overview: 
 
The Town of LaSalle will be using the Cold In-Place Recycling with Expanded Asphalt Mix (CIREAM) 
method to rehabilitate the roadway. CIREAM is a sustainable technique that involves milling and reusing 
the existing asphalt material, which is then treated with a recycling agent to restore the road’s 
structural integrity. This method minimizes the environmental impact and reduces construction waste, 
while providing a long-lasting solution for road repair. 
 
For more information regarding the Town of LaSalle’s upcoming projects, please visit the link below: 
https://www.lasalle.ca/en/town-hall/public-works-projects.aspx 
 
Safety Measures during Construction: 

- Reduced speed limits and warning signs will be in place to guide vehicles safely through the construction 

zone. 

- Traffic vehicles and flaggers will be present throughout the construction process. 

- Road closures and detours may be present. 

- There will be temporary road surface roughness as the CIREAM method is performed, but the final result 

will provide a smooth and durable surface. 

 

https://www.lasalle.ca/en/town-hall/public-works-projects.aspx


 

  

-  2 - 

 

Opportunity for Culvert Replacement: 
 
As part of the road rehabilitation project, the Town would like to offer an opportunity for residents to 
replace any aging culverts through the Town of LaSalle’s Dilapidated Culvert Policy. Replacing your 
culvert during road construction can be more cost-effective and reduce future disruptions to your 
property.  
If you have concerns regarding the condition of your culvert or would like to take advantage of this 
opportunity, please contact the Town by March 1st, 2025 to discuss the details and coordinate with the 
project team. The Town of LaSalle will assist you in determining the best course of action. 
 
For more information regarding the Town’s Dilapidated Culvert Policy, please visit the link below: 
https://www.lasalle.ca/en/our-community/dilapidated-culvert-replacement.aspx 
 
Questions or Concerns: 
 
We understand that road work can be disruptive, and the Town of LaSalle aims to complete the project 
as efficiently as possible while ensuring the quality and safety of the road for all users. 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the upcoming construction project, please feel free to 
contact the Town of LaSalle’s Public Works Department at 519-979-7770 or by email at 
publicworks@lasalle.ca. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and patience throughout the construction process. 
 

    
Town of LaSalle Project Page    Town of LaSalle Dilapidated Culvert Policy 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle 
Public Works Department 
5950 Malden Road 
LaSalle, Ontario N9H 1S4  

https://www.lasalle.ca/en/our-community/dilapidated-culvert-replacement.aspx
file:///C:/Users/jmastrogiacomo/Desktop/publicworks@lasalle.ca


 

 

 

 
 
 
November 29, 2024 
 
 
RE: Disputed Road – Road Rehabilitation 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
 
The Town of LaSalle is writing to inform you of the upcoming construction project in your area that will 
involve the rehabilitation of Disputed Road. The project will be completed within the next three years. 
This notice services to provide you with early awareness of the work that will be carried out and its 
potential impacts to the surrounding area. 
 
Project Overview: 
 
The Town of LaSalle will be using the Cold In-Place Recycling with Expanded Asphalt Mix (CIREAM) 
method to rehabilitate the roadway. CIREAM is a sustainable technique that involves milling and reusing 
the existing asphalt material, which is then treated with a recycling agent to restore the road’s 
structural integrity. This method minimizes the environmental impact and reduces construction waste, 
while providing a long-lasting solution for road repair. 
 
For more information regarding the Town of LaSalle’s upcoming projects, please visit the link below: 
https://www.lasalle.ca/en/town-hall/public-works-projects.aspx 
 
Safety Measures during Construction: 

- Reduced speed limits and warning signs will be in place to guide vehicles safely through the construction 

zone. 

- Traffic vehicles and flaggers will be present throughout the construction process. 

- Road closures and detours may be present. 

- There will be temporary road surface roughness as the CIREAM method is performed, but the final result 

will provide a smooth and durable surface. 

 

https://www.lasalle.ca/en/town-hall/public-works-projects.aspx
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Opportunity for Culvert Replacement: 
 
As part of the road rehabilitation project, the Town would like to offer an opportunity for residents to 
replace any aging culverts through the Town of LaSalle’s Dilapidated Culvert Policy. Replacing your 
culvert during road construction can be more cost-effective and reduce future disruptions to your 
property.  
If you have concerns regarding the condition of your culvert or would like to take advantage of this 
opportunity, please contact the Town by March 1st, 2025 to discuss the details and coordinate with the 
project team. The Town of LaSalle will assist you in determining the best course of action. 
 
For more information regarding the Town’s Dilapidated Culvert Policy, please visit the link below: 
https://www.lasalle.ca/en/our-community/dilapidated-culvert-replacement.aspx 
 
Questions or Concerns: 
 
We understand that road work can be disruptive, and the Town of LaSalle aims to complete the project 
as efficiently as possible while ensuring the quality and safety of the road for all users. 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the upcoming construction project, please feel free to 
contact the Town of LaSalle’s Public Works Department at 519-979-7770 or by email at 
publicworks@lasalle.ca. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and patience throughout the construction process. 
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Sincerely, 
 
 
The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle 
Public Works Department 
5950 Malden Road 
LaSalle, Ontario N9H 1S4  

https://www.lasalle.ca/en/our-community/dilapidated-culvert-replacement.aspx
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